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With a couple of nice days already behind us I’m sure some have already had their T’s out shaking off 

the winter cobwebs and stretching their legs, so let’s see some pictures!  Feel free to send in 
pictures of your T’s out and about, taking a rest in the front yard, or maybe even in the midst of 
a bit of “tinkering”.     …. Someone was out enjoying a bit of “rural Rhode Island” last weekend. 

 

 

Heard about town. 

Or 

Upcoming events. 

     Just a reminder on Friday and Saturday  

These events in from Marty: 

     Just got word, the Empty Bowl is being held 
on Friday night April,29th,at 4 to 7.        Parish Hill 
High School.  There is a lot of people that go so get 
there at 4:30.  Or sooner.  

       The next day, April 30, is the trip to 
the UP and Down Saw Mill .   Will meet in Baltic in the 
little parking lot across from Cumberland gas station at 
10am and leave at 10:30 Sharp! 

 You can take your new car or the old.  But don't forget 
the LUNCH on the kitchen table.  

 
This may be a bit far for most of us, but the brass era 
enthusiasts may be interested in a get together. 
  HCCA National Pre-1916 Brass Era Car Tour starts May 
15th with a  Pre-1916 car display and Brass Era Flea Market 
 

Time: May 15, 2022 from 8am to 3pm 
Location: Gettysburg Outlet Shops 

Street: Just Off Of Rte 15 
City/Town: Gettysburg, PA 

Phone: 717-383-0360CA 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

     

 

 

 

 

   

As a new addition to the monthly newsletter we (Jack’s idea) will be offering a “for sale” section where 
members can offer up their excess T inventory, T parts and I suppose we might be able to expand it to “T-need” 
too.   If anyone has something for sale, horse trade or needs a part they can contact Jack or myself and we will 
do our best to include it in the next newsletter. 

Harold Bishop still has the following excess inventory of parts that are believed to be for a TT.  He is 
asking Best Reasonable Offer, and for now inquiring calls can be made to Jack at (860) 818-0672 

TT wheels, a Warford transmission and a TT rear end. 



 

April 2022 News 

 

 

          https://www.chamberlinmill.org/ 
 



        Continuing to share some excerpts from this early “Cyclopedia”…..  I think it is an interesting perspective from the 
time when the Model T Ford was truly cutting edge technology and just starting to roll out of the factory as the latest in 
modern technology. 

 

 



 



 

To be continued. 



 

 

 

 

I can’t even begin to think of what it would be like to “pull start” a model T! 

And everyone needs the latest 
accessories for their T’s! 


